24 February 2004

Reference: F-2004-00766

Dear

This acknowledges receipt of your letter postmarked 28 January 2004
requesting records under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA). Specifically, your request is for records pertaining to “information
or records on any early warnings that President Clinton and
President Bush had on the planning and the resulting terrorist
activity on the world trade towers on 9-11.” For identification purposes
we have assigned your request the number referenced above. Please refer to
this number in future correspondence.

we are canceling this request inasmuch as our records show
that Wercspomacaon 13 December 2002 to an identical request from you.
Please refer to that correspondence for our reply, which remains unchanged. A
copy of our letter is enclosed for your convenience.

Rest assured, we share your dismay over this sad day for our country.

Sincerely,

Robert T. Herman
Information and Privacy Coordinator

Enclosure




